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To Whom It May Concern 
 
RE: Trade Reference for Mr. San Ashgar, Lions Head Construction Ltd. 
 
 
 
 
This letter is to confirm my working relationship with Mr. Ashgar and Lions Head Construction 
in the building of my dental office Olympic Village Dental. Lions Head was the general 
contractor for this project and was involved in the planning, construction and finishing of this 
office. In my experience they performed an admirable job in dealing with construction 
challenges that were unforeseen and delivered a high quality end product that met my 
expectations.  
 
I found Mr. Ashgar very personable and customer service oriented. He met or exceeded all my 
demands for changes or deficiencies without argument and yet was able to keep the project on 
budget. I personally witnessed his hard work and commitment to excellence. 
 
I would definitely recommend Lions Head Construction to be considered for any dental office 
construction projects in the future. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Dr. Mehrdad Ezzati 
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